



Thanks to everyone that attended the Fall Meeting hosted by the Hometown Civitan Club. Please join us in prayer for Phyleshia Jackson-O'Neal, Downtown Web In Action Club, who was in an automobile accident after the meeting. We're thankful for successful

surgery to her leg and foot and hopeful for a quick recovery.

For those that couldn't attend you missed a good time and a great presentation from Rich Killion of Beacon College. The good news is you can view a video of Rich's program in our facebook group plus more photos from the event.





MAKE A DONATION ON THIS DAY VIA ONLINE OR VIA PHONE

DONATIONS TO CIVITANS AT THE HELM RECEIVE TRIPLE CREDIT *

NOV. 28

NEW THIS YEAR!

NEW PROGRAM FOR DONATIONS TO LIGHT THE WAY

*GIFTS TO BREAKTHRU. ALL IN SUMMIT. & WALK AND ROLL MUST BE DESIGNATED AT TIME OF DONATION



WWW.CIVITAN.ORG

FOR QUESTIONS, EMAIL BONITA@CIVITAN.ORG

Club Activities & Events



Metro Atlanta Junior Civitans are working with their sponsoring club, Metro Atlanta Civitan in creating Thanksgiving baskets for families who have IDD members. Build-A-Basket is an awesome Project!



Congratulations to our newest Junior Civitan Club at Crestwood High School in Sumter, SC and Club Builder & Junior Civitan International President Jeshua Espiritu! Please send congratulatory messages to Advisor Dr. Mary Silva.





Tampa Metro Civitans and friends managed Special Olympics Florida - West Coast Region awards at five competitions over 6 days on 4 consecutive weekends!



The Dalton Civitan Club honored long-time community leader Paul Belk with the Civitan Research Center Fellow Award. Belk joined the Club in 1981 with an eagerness to improve the lives of Daltonians. That eagerness, however, was tempered by the reality of a dwindling membership in the Dalton Civitan Club. Belk knew the club needed to grow to continue to serve the community. Belk helped grow the membership and actively raised funds for the club to secure its financial stability. The Club now has over 90 members!

Share your Club Activities with other Region 2 Civitans

https://www.facebook.com/groups/region2district



Club awards applications are totally online this year, including Honor Club. Visit <u>Civitan.org/awards</u> for guidelines, criteria and online applications. Your Club made a difference and deserves recognition. Don't delay. Deadline is December 1.

Think Growth! Talk Growth! Do Growth!



<u>Penny Bonawitz</u>, Junior Civitan Chair

Lori Clapp, Philanthropy Chair

<u>Lana Champion</u>, Planning & Procedures Chair

<u>Steve Doudoukjian</u>, Marketing & Communications Chair

Faye Evans, Membership Development Chair

Bonnie Ruth, Membership Engagement Chair

<u>Bill Tolleson</u>, International Director Region 2